
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER       

Friday 27th October  School breaks up for Half Term 

Monday 6th November School reopens after Half Term 

Wed 15th & Thurs        Parent Consultation Hybrid                  

16th November   Appointments: ‘SchoolCloud’ & School                                                                         

Friday 22nd December  School Closes for Christmas holidays 

13th October 2023 

       Save the Dates 
 

      Halloween Discos 9.11.23 

Christmas Fayre 30.11.23 

Bunny Bingo 19.3.24 

Hartfest 6.7.24 

Y2 Visit to Preston Park 

As part of their 'Childhood' topic, 

the Year 2 children had a fantastic 

time visiting Preston Park.  

They learnt about and played with 

old toys and made their own toy 

from the past. They also enjoyed 

looking around the museum. 

Harvest Festival  

A huge thank you to our Hartburn families for sending in donations for the Stockton and 
Billingham foodbank. The harvest was a huge success and the children did a wonderful 
job. Thank you again for your support.  

Also a big well done to our head ambassadors for helping run the Harvest assembly and to 
all of our Hartburn children for learning poems and songs! The       
children also enjoyed listening to our visitor Reverend Rachel. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

13th October 2023 

 

Autumn 

by Aurelia Whitecross, Class 8 

Appeal on Behalf of Breakfast Club 

Our Breakfast Club children enjoy playing board 
games on a morning however our current stock are 
looking a bit tired.   

 

If you have any unwanted board games at home you 
would like to donate we would be extremely grateful.   

 

 

Uniform 

We are seeing a slight decline in some of our pupil’s 
presentation. School ties are compulsory.  

Please could we remind all parents/carers that hood-
ies for PE days should not be branded with large logos 
or sports club hoodies; children are encouraged to 
wear their Hartburn cardigan or jumper on cold days, 
if they do not have an appropriate PE hoodie.  

Extreme hair styles, such as bright hair dyes and 
shaved hair are not permitted.  

Thank you for your support and understanding. Please 
feel encouraged to seek support from school, if re-
quired.  

For further details please access the link. https://
www.hartburn.org.uk/parents-carers/school-uniform/ 

Cross Country Finalists 

We are so proud of our Cross-country finalists who 
attended Stewart's Park this week.  

You were full of enthusiasm and resilience,                 
what a wonderful team!  
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